
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  The Vikings came to Marlbrook! 
Year 6 recently spent 2 days with Olaf the Viking who had travelled the treacherous journey from Scandinavia to tell 
the children all about how Vikings lived, the way in which they would defend themselves in battle and shared a revered 

Viking saga.  The children had the opportunity to explore Viking artefacts before  
themselves taking part in a battle to defend their land and their honour!  

After School Clubs 
The club forms have now all been 

sent out. You can  
collect one from the School    

office if you did not receive one 
from your child. 

All forms need to be  
returned to school by  
Friday 4th February.  

 
Christmas Raffle! 
Christmas seems so  
long ago now! 

 
 
 
 
 
We wanted to say THANK YOU 

for all the chocolate   
donations. 

We raised just over  
£1050.00 which is a HUGE 

amount! 
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  Year 4 went to Techniquest! 
 

Year 4 enjoyed a trip to 
Techniquest on Cardiff Bay 
as part of their Science 
Curriculum. Mrs Benjamin 
said the children all had a  

great time and  
enjoyed the activities.  

 


